
Our Week 
 

 

We have had a lovely and fun packed week. Here are some of the things that we 

have been learning, your child might like to tell you a little bit more about them: 

• We continued learning about dinosaurs 

• We learnt about Mary Anning and what it means to be a palaeontologist. 

• We looked at different fossils and we even had our own fossil dig 

• We learnt about palaeontologists from the past and the present and we 

explored what different tools they use.  

• We wrote our own non-fiction dinosaur books- our teachers were super 

proud of us! 

• In the creative station we created our own dinosaurs and named them 

after ourselves.  

• In maths we focused on making patterns and understanding the rules to 

pattern making 

• In RE we learn about St Peter what he did to support Jesus. We also 

discussed how Pope Francis asked us to be Pilgrims of Hope this Jubilee 

Year. We thought it would be a lovely idea to write a special class prayer 

for people wo are sick 

• PE – We had an extra PE lesson called ‘JOLF’ – practising our golf skills 

which was a lot of fun! 

 

Notes for parents 

• A reminder that  Friday 20th June AM is sports day, we would love for 

you to come and support your children. 

• Monday 23rd June – Reserve Sports Day 

• Thursday  3rd July – Our school trip 

• Saturday 5th July – Summer Fayre! PTA will send more details. 

• Tuesday 8th July and Thursday 10th July – Parents Evening – more 

details to follow. 

• Friday 18th July – End of term – finish at 1:30pm. 



• If you have not signed the school trip for already, please do.  

• Thank you for continuing to read with your children every day. Please 

ensure you are sharing this in your child’s reading record.  

 

Have a lovely, restful weekend.  

Best wishes, 

The Reception Team 


